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Tuesday, 14 January 2025 

Year 5/6 Girls Netball Festival - Tuesday 28th January, 9:30 – 12:30 
English Institute of Sport 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted to be able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in the Netball Festival 
Event at the English Institute of Sport (EIS). The trip will take place on Tuesday 28th January 2025, 
arriving at EIS for 9:30 and departing the EIS at 12:30. 

We will be traveling to the event by tram, so please ensure your child wears suitable clothes for 
traveling, as we will be walking to and from the tram stop. As it is January, the weather is likely to be 
cold, so we recommend your child wears a warm coat, gloves, and hat in addition to their PE kit. 

Your child must bring a packed lunch to school on the day of the trip unless they are eligible for free 
school meals. On the day of the trip, your child can come to school in their PE kit. Please ensure your 
child is wearing the appropriate PE kit, including suitable trainers and no jewellery. 

We can only offer these places to 10 children, so please bring your reply slip back to the office 
promptly if you would like your child to take part. 

Thank you 
Kind regards, 
Mr Rowe

 

Year 5/6 Girls Netball Festival - Tuesday 28th January, 9:30 – 12:30 
English Institute of Sport 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ to compete in the Netball Festival 
Event at the English Institute of Sport (EIS) on Tuesday 28th January 2025 – arriving at EIS for 9:30 

and departing the EIS at 12:30. 

I understand that my child will be traveling to the event by tram and will dress them appropriately 
for walking and cold weather. 

Signed _______________________________________________________ 
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